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Wednesday 22.02.2017

Audiences

This morning, before the general audience, in the study adjacent to the Paul VI Hall, the Pope received thirty
relatives of the victims of the attack that took place in Dhaka, Bangladesh on 1 July 2016, accompanied by
Bishop Valentino di Cerbo of Alife-Caiazzo, Italy.


